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PUBLIC TESTIMONY 

(Submitted via District website April 9, 2020 to April 17, 2020) 

 

1 How much of an impact is the COVID lockdown on businesses going to have on the funding expected 
from the Student Success Act and is BSD preparing for that? 
 

2 BSD doesn't have enough school to accommodate our middle school students and multiple middle 
schools will exceed their design capacity. How does this happen? How can we prevent it from 
happening again? 
 

3 The COVID19 pandemic has shown how critical essential workers are to our community. For the 
Beaverton School District, some of those essential workers have been the District IT department, 
The TSSs, the T&L TOSAs and the LITTs. Each have played a critical role in supporting remote learning 
this spring. Why does the LITT position continue to be cut to .5 at secondary schools. Remote 
learning has shown that our teachers need additional learning and support - especially with 
technology - in order to be innovative and collaborative. 

 


